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Raszka Shelley

From: karen che <littlerabbitmo@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 5:18 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Please oppose HB3515 - keep wolves protected

Dear Ms Raszka and the Oregon House Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee 

 

 

Please kindly do not prevent grey wolves from ever being listed in the state's list of threatened or endangered species by 

passing this legislature. 

 

By not doing so you are helping in animal protection. 

 

All animal lovers in the world will appreciate your effort. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Karen Che 


